Patient hostel plan

On May 12, 1982, part of
the Health Department staff
left  Anchorage for St Paul
Island with a two-fold goal,

One goal was to present a
Health Fair to the community
and the other was to dedicate
the Haven. On May 14 the
Haven  staff, Health Depart-
ment folks, Phil Tutiakoft, Vic-
tor Lekanof and the City Man-
ager all gathered at the Haven.
Father Lestenkof presided and
blessed the facility.

Phil Tutiakoff, then Chair-

ment stalf is most pleased with
the services provided by the
Haven.

Only through dedication,
commitment and human con-
cern can we help to solve the
problems of any community.

We salute you and wish you
well as an mportant commun
ity in the Pribilofs.



